ENDORSEMENT: YESonProp 1l

September 14, 2024

Dear Voters,

We have united our voices in support of Proposition 11. For 20
years we represented the Alpine, Highland, and Cedar Hills
communities as your elected officials on the Alpine School
District Board of Education. Being entrusted with decisions
regarding the education of our children is a very great
responsibility, and one that none of us took lightly.

Proposition 11 will be on the ballot Nov. 5. The Proposition asks
voters if they would like to split Alpine School District. There
have been multiple studies, public hearings, and long
discussions regarding this topic. Over the summer, six
municipalities- Lehi, American Fork, Highland, Alpine, Cedar
Hills and the Suncrest portion of Draper- worked through an
interlocal agreement and voted unanimously to move forward
with a proposal to form their own school district. The next
step is for our citizens to vote.

We have differing views on many political and educational
issues. However, having worked behind the scenes for 20
years advocating for the Lone Peak High School area, we are
united in support of the proposal to split Alpine School
District. Our area would be best served by approving
Proposition 11 on Nov. 5.

Best regards,
Amber Bonner, Cedar Hills Wendy Hart, Highland Chrissy Hannemann, Alpine
ASD Board Member ASD Board Member ASD Board Member
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